
 

 

 

Portsmouth City Council Notice of Quorum 

 

Please be advised that the City Council may have a quorum present on 

Monday, August 26, 2024, from 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. at a Site Walk of the 

Cavaretta Property located at 820 Elwyn Road. If you are using a GPS, the 

address of 782 Elwyn Road will take you to the gravel driveway. 

 

 

Kelli L. Barnaby, MMC/CNHMC 

Portsmouth City Clerk 


